


I support the decision.

2 July 2020

I am content to recommend PCC approval on the basis that we formally review at the PCC's 
Planning and Efficiency Group the MTRS position vis-a-vis Op Uplift planning (at the most 
appropriate point in time guided by the PCC's interim Chief Finance Officer), to consider
and mitigate the risks associated with receiving less Government funding than that built into our
assumptions.  

Interim Chief Finance
Officer



7 July 2020

Happy to approve in the light of the comments of the Chief Executive and interim Chief Finance
Officer.

7 July 2020


